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Department Chairs met on September 6th at 3:00 p.m.  The committee discussed strategies with 
which to approach assessment of our updated general education program and plans for future 
meetings.  The committee also decided to investigate what assessments are going on across 
departments teaching Gen. Ed. Courses beyond the instructor-generated course assessment 
reports.  Committee members will be contacting individual instructors and departments in the 
near future to learn more about what assessments of Gen. Ed. Courses are already occurring on 
campus. 


